
 
 

ADMINISTRATION 

 

Wendy Friberg, Town Clerk 

Elizabeth Olsen, Payroll, Human Resources 

Sharon Chammings, Finance Director 

 

New faces and plans for future changes have marked this year in the Town of Oxford. Many of you are getting 

to know Town Manager, Adam Garland, who has been with us for over a year. He has been a welcomed voice 

leading our Town forward. Kingston Brown took over the position of Code Enforcement Officer in June of 

2021, and with all the growth and construction within the Town this year, he has been kept very busy. Deputy 

Clerk Teresa Grenier of Oxford joined the team and provides wonderful customer service while creatively 

managing our social media sites.  Wendy Friberg has stepped into the Town Clerk role and Elizabeth Olsen has 

moved to Payroll and HR administrations. Together, our team shares a common goal to provide excellence 

while attending to our citizen’s needs. 

 

The computer systems were updated to a web-based structure which allows additional features found on the 

town website. These include online payments, downloadable forms, and accessibility to tax information. The 

Public Channel broadcasts the Selectmen and Planning Board Meetings and scrolls information and tips for our 

citizens. Facebook has become a useful tool to update our residents with special notices and posts featuring 

local events. Utilizing the town website at www.oxfordmaine.org, the Public Channel, and our Facebook page, 

we are working to keep the town up to date.  

 

We are excited to see what the future holds for the Town Office while bemoaning the loss of the current one. 

Past students have come in to share entertaining stories of their youth, most mentioning the gym which seemed 

to have been the place to be. The building certainly carries valuable memories and has served the Town of 

Oxford well. The next Town Office is sure to meet the peoples’ needs with an eye towards the functionality of 

growth. 

 

Your kind words of encouragement, welcoming attitudes towards our new hires, and fresh ideas from newly 

filled committee appointments have made this “taxing” year a bit less stressful. Thank you!  

 

Wendy Friberg       

Elizabeth Olsen 

Sharon Chammings       

http://www.oxfordmaine.org/

